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It is certainly a sunny start to term 6.  We hope everyone enjoyed a restful 
half term and the children have certainly impressed us with their attitude to 
learning since the restart.  Thank you to the support of parents and carers for 
making that happen. 

Our Christian Value of the term is Thankfulness.  As a community we have 
much to be thankful for.  We will be exploring this value in our assemblies and 
acts of worship this term.  You will spot a weekly thankfulness thought on the 
brand new bulletin board at the entrance and exit to school.  Our core quote 
for thankfulness is from Psalm 118, “Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good: 
his love endure forever.” 

September 2023 School Finishing Time 

In order to bring Framfield School closer in line with the Government recommendation of 32 1/2 school 
hours a week we are proposing a finish time of 3:15pm each day from September 2023.  This will provide 
us with an extra 75 minutes learning time a week, something that will benefit all children’s learning.  This 
will also bring Framfield more in line with other local schools and have consistency of teaching hours 
across our Federation. 

Naturally, we are currently exploring the impact this will have on wrap around care and school clubs such 
as the Federation football club.  We will provide further details on this very soon, but in the meantime 
should parents/carers have any feedback, please do not hesitate to contact the school office 
(office@framfieldcep.e-sussex.sch.uk). 

So to clarify, the plan for each day from September is for the gate to be opened at 8:45am at which time 
early bird maths will be ready in classrooms.  The gate will be locked at 8:55am by when every child is   
expected to be in school.  At the end of the day, the gate will be opened at 3:10pm for parents to come 
onto the playground, with children being dismissed from class at 3:15pm. 

Mrs Roberts 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Claire Roberts to Framfield School on Mondays and Fridays during term 
6.  Mrs Roberts works for East Sussex Education’s Standards, Learning and Effectiveness Service and 
will be working with us at Framfield to support our transition from the current Interim arrangements to 
our substantive leadership with Mr Bradbeer in September.  Mrs Roberts will be focussing on supporting a 
clear and informative transition process.  We are very grateful for her time with us and I know the school 
community will make her feel welcome.  Mrs Roberts has already met all the children and seen how they 
work in class. 

Warm Weather 

With the summer months now upon us, could we remind our school community of the importance of water 
bottles and hats.  In assembly today Mr Sullivan reminded the school about use of the shady areas of our 
school for playtime and lunchtime.  With regard to Eagles Class, they continue to wear their tie for 
school, but once the 25 degrees mark is hit, will be able to remove their tie and undo their top buttons 
for comfort. 



Scooter and Skateboard Workshop 

We ended term 5 in a brilliant way by enjoying 
scootering and skateboarding sessions.  Children 
practised a variety of skills and had a great 
time perfecting these together.   

Now an yearly event in our calendar, you will be 
thrilled to note that a workshop is booked in for 
the next academic year. 

Tennis Final 

Having qualified from the Uckfield Area Schools 
competition, our year 3/4 tennis team came a super 
5th in the North Wealden Tennis Festival.  As we 
would expect, all the children were a credit to the 
school, and their teamwork was commented upon.  
Thank you to Mrs Petroe and Mrs Bendall for taking 
the team. 

Open the Book Assembly 

Our year 1 and 2 children were the latest 
actors in our Open the Book Assembly.  
Their dramatic representation of Pentecost 
was a joy to see.  Our next Open the Book 
assembly is on Wednesday 21st June and 
parents/carers are very welcome to join us 
for it in the Memorial Hall at 9:15am. 

Please could we ask for empty drink/squash bottles—they are needed to make props for the play 

Sussex Cricket 

We are very excited to have Miss Pavitt join us 
from Sussex Cricket for term 6. The children 
will be enjoying cricket lessons on Thursdays. 
The after school club has been hugely popular 
and we hope to run the same for next year.  



Ready, Set Read!  

Starts 8 July 2023 Ends 9 September 2023 

 

Join this year’s Summer Reading Challenge at 
www.eastsussex.gov.uk/src 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge is a national scheme produced by the Reading Agency and    
delivered by public libraries that encourages children to keep reading during the school summer 
holidays – and to enjoy anything they like to read! Children aged 4-11 are invited to take part and 
collect rewards for their reading, giving them a positive experience of reading for pleasure. 
 

It’s FREE to take part, and last year 75% of children taking part nationally improved their reading 
skills over the holidays.1 
 

Sign your child up at  www.eastsussex.gov.uk/src   If you don’t have a smartphone, computer or 
tablet, you can sign up using a computer in the library.  You can ask a one of our volunteers or a 
member of staff for help if you need it. 
 

The Challenge will begin in East Sussex libraries on Saturday 8th July and end on Saturday 9th 
September. 
 

The Challenge is to read any six books borrowed from the library or downloaded from our ebook 
library.  For children under 4 we have the Pre-school Challenge, where you can collect stickers 
for each book shared and a special medal sticker at the end.  
 

Children signing up for the Challenge get a character sticker and a Reader Record. Children will 
be able to collect a prize for each of the six books they have read.  When they finish the Chal-
lenge they will get a certificate which they can receive in school or at the library.  The   Challenge 
is for all children, whatever their reading ability.  Children who are not reading independently can 
share their books with a family member or friend, or they might prefer to listen to audio books. 
 
 

To take part in Read, Set Read! children need to have their own library card and PIN.  It is easy 
and free to become a member of the library.  Take something with your name, address and sig-
nature to the library and you can join the whole family, or you can join online and have your cards 
posted to you.  You can reset your child’s PIN online if you can’t remember it, or ask in the library 
for a new one.  You will need the PIN to sign up to the Challenge. 

 
 

Visit http://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/  for fun 
games, author interviews and book recommendations. 

http://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/src
http://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/src
https://new.eastsussex.gov.uk/libraries/local/locations
https://eastsussexlibrary.overdrive.com/library/kids
https://eastsussexlibrary.overdrive.com/library/kids
https://e-library.eastsussex.gov.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRN/OPAC/JOIN
https://eastsussex.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/PGM/WPAC/CCOPT/RPWD/1
http://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


5Rs Nominees! 

 

Peacocks  - Aurelia    Peacocks - Finley 

Kingfishers - Kai and Max  Kingfishers - Eleanor and Gregory 

Puffins - Mila and  Amelia  Puffins - Poppy and Kyle 

Eagles - Violet and Amelie  Eagles - Mollie and Piper 

 

1st place 

Week 1 Yr 5 

Week 2 Yr 5 

2nd place 

Week 1 Yr 6 

Week 2 Yr 6 

3rd Place 

Week 1 Yr 3 

Week 2 Yr 3 

   

Celebrating Success 

Week 1 

Puffins   Eagles 

Thomas   Mollie  

Jacob    Isaac 

Amelia   Oscar 

 

Week 2 

Puffins   Eagles 

Thomas   Mollie   

Harry. P   Isaac   

Oscar    Isla 

Future Dates: 
 

INSET DAYS                              Friday 21st July  
                                                                        

SUMMER TERM  

Thursday 29th June    Years 6 Leavers Service, Crowborough 

Wednesday 5th July, 6pm   KS2 School Performance 

Thursday 6th July, 1.45pm   KS2 School Performance 

Monday 10th July, 1.10-3pm  Sports Day 

Monday 17th July, 1.10-3pm  Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 12th - Fri 14th July   Year 6 PGL Trip 

AUTUMN 2023 

Mon 18th - Fri 22nd September  Year 5/6 PGL Trip 

Friday 10th October     Influenza Nasal Spray Session Date  

 

 

 

  

 Gold 

 Week 1   

 Week 2  

 Silver    

 Week 1    

 Week 2  David, Gregory, Jacob 



 

Tm 6/Week 2 

    

 
Monday  12/06 Red Butler Music Lessons 

KS2 Stoolball and Rounders 3-4pm 

Reception and KS1 Bat and Ball Club, 3-4pm 
Tuesday  13/06 Eagles Trip to Herstmonceux Science Observatory  

Red Butler Music Lessons  

Primary Cup Chess Final, Windlesham House School ,1 – 5.30pm,  

Le Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

Art Club, 3-4pm 

Table Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

Stoolball Festival, UCTC, 3.45-5.15pm 

Wednesday 14/06 Peacocks Trip to Van Gogh Alive 

Year 6, Safety in Action, Bowles Center, 9.30-11.30am 

Year 6 Forest School 
Thursday 15/06 Puffins Recorder Lessons 

Choir Club, 12-1pm 

Sussex Cricket Club, 3-4pm 
Friday 16/06 Prayer Club, 12-1pm 

 

Tm 6/Week 3 

   

Monday  19/06 Year 6 Bikeability Course, 9-12pm 

Red Butler Music Lessons 

KS2 Stoolball and Rounders 3-4pm 

Reception and KS1 Bat and Ball Club, 3-4pm 
Tuesday  20/06 Bag2School Clothing Collection, 8.45-8.55am, Memorial Hall 

Year 6 Bikeability Course, 9-12pm 

Reading Café Club, 12-12.45pm 

Red Butler Music Lessons  

Le Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

Art Club, 3-4pm 

Table Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

New Reception Parental Evening Meeting, 5.30pm 

Wednesday  21/06 Year 6 Bikeability Course, 9-12.pm 

Open the Book Assembly 

Peacocks Forest School 

Year 6 Forest School 
Thursday 22/06 Year 6 Bikeability Course, 9-12.pm 

Puffins Recorder Lesson 

Choir Club, 12.30-1pm 

Sussex Cricket Club, 3-4pm 
Friday 23/06 Prayer Club, 12.30-1pm 

Saturday 24/06 PTFA Summer Fair, 12-3pm 


